
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Follow-up Re: Request for Certified True Copies of LC Maps
1 message

PCSD - Office of Executive Director <oed@pcsd.gov.ph> Fri, Jul 30, 2021 at 4:19 PM
To: RED MIMAROPA OFFICIAL-NEW <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Sir/Ma'am: 

Good Day!

Please find the attached file and kindly acknowledge receipt thereof.

Thank you very much. 

Respectfully,

PCSDS

Letter to RED Ma. Lourdes Ferrer.pdf
136K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=17af67ff72ea331b&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_krq2rexd0&safe=1&zw

